AppsAWG & AppArea

Applications Area working group
Applications Area general session

Chairs:

Barry Leiba Alexey Melnikov Jiankang Yao

Area Directors:
Pete Resnick
Peter St. Andre

Note Well

Any submission to the IETF intended by the Contributor for publication as all or part of an IETF Internet-Draft or RFC and any statement made within the context of an IETF activity is considered an "IETF Contribution". Such statements include oral statements in IETF sessions, as well as written and electronic communications made at any time or place, which are addressed to:

- The IETF plenary session
- The IESG, or any member thereof on behalf of the IESG
- Any IETF mailing list, including the IETF list itself, any working group or design team list, or any other list functioning under IETF auspices
- Any IETF working group or portion thereof
- The IAB or any member thereof on behalf of the IAB
- The RFC Editor or the Internet-Drafts function

All IETF Contributions are subject to the rules of RFC 5378 and RFC 3979 (updated by RFC 4879).

Statements made outside of an IETF session, mailing list or other function, that are clearly not intended to be input to an IETF activity, group or function, are not IETF Contributions in the context of this notice.

Please consult RFC 5378 and RFC 3979 for details.

A participant in any IETF activity is deemed to accept all IETF rules of process, as documented in Best Current Practices RFCs and IESG Statements.

A participant in any IETF activity acknowledges that written, audio and video records of meetings may be made and may be available to the public.

Agenda – AppsAWG

- 9:00 Administration and WG Status
- 9:05 draft-ietf-appsawg-about-uri-scheme (chairs)
- 9:15 draft-pbryan-json-patch (Bryan)
- 9:25 draft-nottingham-http-new-status (Nottingham)
- **9:35** draft-gregorio-uritemplate (Nottingham)
- 9:45 draft-kucherawy-greylisting-bcp (Kucherawy)

Agenda – AppArea

9:50 WG and BoF previews (5 min each):

REPUTE, PAWS, JOSE, MILE

WEIRDS, DCON, SDN

10:25 ICANN project about "variant" DNS name issues (Andrew Sullivan)

10:40 Intro of proposed SPF work (Murray Kucherawy)

10:55 Report from ALTO working group (Enrico Marocco)

11:00 Issues in Identifier Comparison for Security Purposes (Dave Thaler)

11:15 Basic Device Classification (Bruce Nordman)

11:00 Open mic, if there's any time left

11:30 Adjourn